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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
April 6, 2010       Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
LOW WATER PRESSURE 
 
 
Residents and businesses in the 500 block of Barracks Street on both sides from Decatur to Chartres 
Street will experience very, very low water pressure for a short time on Wednesday, April 7, 2010 from 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon while the Sewerage and Water Board makes a repair to a fire service line in 
the area. 
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